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Bryant, Kristen

Subject: FW: April Human Rights Board

From: Cristina Espinosa <espinosa@brandeis.edu>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2022 11:43 AM 
To: Means, Gilbert S <MeansGS@cityofgainesville.org> 
Cc: cdejeon@gmail.com; Martin, Michele F <MartinMF@cityofgainesville.org>; Merlo, Raul E. 
<MerloRE@cityofgainesville.org>; mrazdan@ufl.edu; Debbie <lexkaye@aol.com> 
Subject: Re: April Human Rights Board 

  Dear Gilbert 

I reviewed with great interest the attached slides prepared for the training. It really helped me to understand the 
parameters of our role as members of the board.  

While I appreciate the opportunity to participate and learn about this board, I have been questioning for a while 
whether this is a good fit for me. I've been looking for a pro-bono engagement where I could make some real 
contribution to change the status quo to advance social inclusion and justice. After studying the slides I strongly 
feel it is time for me to start looking for another place to fulfill my goal. I enjoyed meeting you all and wish you 
well. 

Please accept my resignation through this email. I will no longer be attending the meetings. Please let me know 
if you need additional paperwork from me. 

Best regards 

Cristina 

--  
Cristina Espinosa, Ph.D. 
Associate Professor in Gender, Culture and Development 
Masters in Sustainable International Development 
The Heller School for Social Policy  
Brandeis University 
Mail stop 035 Waltham, MA 02454-9110 
+1 (781) 736 7660
espinosa@brandeis.edu
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